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Hina Qureshi

From: shah zaib <shahxaib452@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 16, 2025 8:39 AM
To: hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org
Cc: Akber Zaib; Muhammad Ishfaq
Subject: Recommendation for Replacement of CX Officer

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear HR Manager, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. 
 
Previously, we had retained the services of our CX Officer, Ms. Robina Roshan, for the new assignment at Can't Filling 
Station and Star Filling Station. However, Ms. Robina has regrettably declined to join the new assignment and has 
submitted her immediate resignation. 
 
In light of this, I would like to recommend Mr. Abid Ali, another CX Officer who has previously worked with us in the 
Explosive Department, as a suitable replacement for this role. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Thank you 
Warm Regards 
Shah Zeb 
Safety & Customer Experience Specialist 
CHIP TRAINING & CONSULTING PVT LTD 
Mobile: (92) 332 9766229 


